
FINANCIAL TECHNOLOGY NEEDS ASSESSMENT 
RFP LASC-ASNA01 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 
FROM: TERENCE SIMS 

DEPUTY JUDICIAL ADMINISTRATOR – ACCOUNTING SERVICES 
 
SUBJECT: FINANCIAL TECHNOLOGY NEEDS ASSESSMENT RFP AWARD 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
DATE:  JANUARY 11, 2008  
 
  
RE: Request For Proposal (RFP) LASC-ASNA01 Award Announcement: 
 
Seven proposals were received for the above listed RFP. A seven member committee 
comprised of staff from the Louisiana Supreme Court evaluated the proposals in 
accordance with the criteria set forth in the RFP. The Louisiana Supreme Court, Office of 
the Judicial Administrator, is pleased to announce that Schafer Consulting, Inc. has been 
chosen as the successful proposer for the Financial Technology Needs Assessment. 
 
On the basis of these proposals, the Louisiana Supreme Court, Office of the Judicial 
Administrator has awarded a contract to Schafer Consulting, Inc.  
 
On behalf of the Louisiana Supreme Court, Office of the Judicial Administrator, and the 
evaluation committee, we thank everyone for their participation in this proposal. Should 
you have any questions concerning this memorandum, please contact me at 
tsims@lajao.org or (504) 310-2550. 
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